
From: Fiona Kenny
To: Phelim Quinn; Eithne McCann
Cc: Tadhg Daly
Subject: Correspondence from Tadhg Daly, NHI
Date: Tuesday 12 May 2020 11:36:55
Attachments: 12th May 2020 LT Phelim Quinn HIQA re media article and easing visitor restrictions.pdf

Visitor Restrictions DRAFT for discussion 30 April 2020.pdf

Dear Phelim,
 
Please see attached correspondence from Tadhg Daly for your attention and NHI Visitor
Restrictions Draft document for discussion.
 
We look forward to hearing from you.
 
Kind regards,
Fiona Kenny
EA to the CEO
Ph: 01 
 




